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All Kids Belong (AKB,) with endorsement of its Advisory Committee, has submitted its 2018 Service Plan 

Report and 2019 Service Plan.   

The 2018 report reflects our achievement of service targets, and the progress we made in alignment 

with our 2016-2020 Strategic Plan.  In 2018 AKB provided Resource Consultant support to over 600 

children, provided funding for over 70,000 hours of in-classroom support, and offered 52 professional 

learning opportunities.  We made significant improvements to our professional learning materials, and 

continued to build community partnerships and collaborations.  

AKB’s 2019 plan includes service targets based on 2018 results, and outlines all of the actions steps that 

will continue our progress in the key areas outlined in the Strategic Plan.  AKB has a strong focus on 

program evaluation in 2019, which will include outcomes-based surveys for the three main components 

of the AKB program (resource consultation, in-classroom supports, and knowledge exchange.) The first 

of these surveys is underway at the time of this report.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee-Anne Cross 
Program Manager, All Kids Belong 
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